* AAAL Membership Dues and Conference Registration*

     Founded in 1977, the American Association for Applied Linguistics (AAAL) is a professional organization of scholars who are interested in and actively contribute to the multi-disciplinary field of applied linguistics.
     AAAL members promote principled approaches to language-related concerns, including language education, acquisition and loss, bilingualism, discourse analysis, literacy, rhetoric and stylistics, language for special purposes, psycholinguistics, second and foreign language pedagogy, language assessment, and language policy and planning.
News and Information
· It is with great sadness that we note the passing of AAAL's first Honorary member, Dr. Bonifacio Sibayan. Dr. Sibayan was noted for his work on Tagalog as well as for his contributions to language education in the Philippines.
Upcoming Conferences
Conference Bi-and multilingual universities
    September 1 - September 3, 2005
    University of Helsinki, Finland
    Click here for more information
